
From: Administration for Community Living <acl@public.govdelivery.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 10/15/2014 3:20:14 PM
Subject: Subscription Change Confirmation

You have made the following changes to your Administration for Community Living subscriptions:

You subscribed to topics:

Alzheimer's and Brain Health

You unsubscribed from categories:

All ACL News & Announcements

You will receive an email update when new information becomes available.

Please do not respond to this e-mail. Contact Administration for Community Living 
SUBSCRIBER SERVICES

Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe | Help

This email was sent to kester@aging.sc.gov using GovDelivery, on behalf of: Administration for Community Living • One Massachusetts 
Avenue • Washington, D.C. 20001
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